
Franklin Fair - Minion Invasion 
April 30, 2016 

Dear Franklin Families, 

 New this year… our silent auction is going online with 501Auctions!  
No more hovering over bid sheets, you’ll be able to place all bids on your 
phone or computer. 
 We need your help to gather unique and interesting prizes!  We are 
looking for anything you may be able to donate including: 

- Sports tickets    - Gift baskets 
- Entertainment tickets  - Autographed items 
- Gift Cards     - Monetary donations  

Please complete this form and drop in the collection box in the main lobby 
or email Silent Auction co-chairs Christie Engel (cbengel@gmail.com) or 
Marzia Venturin (marziav@me.com) with anything you can donate. 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Name:__________________________________________________________________________ 

Email:__________________________________________________________________________  

Donation description:_________________________________________________________ 

or 

Circle amount: $25   $50  $100  Other_________________ 

(make checks payable to “Franklin School PTO”) 

We look forward to a very successful and exciting Silent Auction!

mailto:cbengel@gmail.com

